Dear sustainability enthusiasts,

welcome to the 7th edition of this newsletter published in the context of the climate protection project. Here, we report in more or less periodical intervals about the progress of the project and other news from the sustainability cosmos of the university. Please recommend us any time.

In case you joined us just recently (yey!), you can follow up on the previous editions online.

## Weather conditions

We reached another milestone: In June, we successfully wound up 7 workshops to develop and discuss measures for climate protection and sustainability. Many of you were part of it, which makes us very glad and rewards us with tailwind for the next phase of the project. During the summer, it will get a bit quieter around us, but not less diligent. While the university goes to its summerly silent mode, we now evaluate the results of the workshop and the various suggestions that reached us so far to develop the measure catalogue for the concept. For September, we hope to have the first draft version ready for feedback.

## **Resilience**

Climate activism is meaningful, connecting – and can feel exhausting and leaching. The news makes us feel gloomy, helpless and frustrated. The Psychological Counselling Service (PBS) of the Student Services Oldenburg offer a workshop about "Sustainable Climate Activism" for climate activists and everyone interested. The sessions deals with the topic of climate resilience and how to work sustainably with one's own energy and ability. Date: Thursday, July 21 at 4:15 pm. Application via mail with the keyword "sustainable climate activism" to <a href="mailto:pbs@uol.de">pbs@uol.de</a>.

## Municipal participation

For the development of overall mobility concept in Oldenburg, the city offers 3 survey for citizens to participate in the creation of the different subdrafts. There is one general survey (<a href="here">here</a>), one survey on mobility stations (<a href="here">here</a>) and one survey about bicycle traffic (<a href="and here">and here</a>). Feel free to consider the university while filling out!

With these 3 hints, we let you go in a well-deserved summer break, where in the end we hope to have the first draft of the climate protection concept.

We continuously look forward for your suggestions and wishes – feel free to reach out!

It would be so great if you could recommend this newsletter to your colleagues or other interested folks.

Enjoy jour summer, whether here or elsewhere!